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FERC Standards of Conduct Notice 
 

On October 8, 2024, the System Operator for Versant Power’s Bangor Hydro District (BHD) 

inadvertently emailed a Transmission Reservation Detail report to Northern Maine Independent 

System Administrator (NMISA) which is the Administrator for Versant Power’s Maine Public District 

(MPD).   The NMISA is responsible for providing an independent, objective and non-discriminatory 

administration of all transmission access, transmission information access, and related functions, and 

will monitor and operate the markets in Northern Maine for energy, ancillary, and other services.  

Additionally, in OATI/OASIS, NMISA is not a customer in the Versant Power in the BH District under 

OATI company code “BHE”. 

 

On October 9, 2024, Versant Power was notified by NMISA of this error and Versant Power 

immediately requested the email to be deleted.   


